[image: image1.png]









Guardian Angels’ National School - Your Parent Teacher Association Newsletter


April 2017








�








Dates for your diary





Easter Holidays –  School closing 12.30pm Fri April 7th and reopening


 Mon April 24th 8.50am





Communion – May 6th





Bag packing in Dunnes Stores, Cornelscourt – June 3rd – looking for volunteers!





School Sports Days – June  (Date TBC) 














 Annual PTA Pub Quiz a GREAT Success!!! 


We’re delighted to say that our annual PTA Table Quiz on March 23rd was a great success, raising over €2,000 for the school. We would like to thank everyone who supported this event by participating on the night itself and/or by purchasing raffle tickets. We would also like to thank the various businesses that were kind enough to sponsor prizes for our raffle as well as for the quiz winners and runners up. 


As we highlighted earlier this year our focus is to finance three key priorities in 2017 including 1) new sports kits for the school, 2) refurbishment of and/or repairs to the school stage and halla  and 3) the construction of raised garden beds. The success of this year’s table quiz is a major bonus in this regard and we would like to thank those of you who were generous enough to support it. 








Bag Packing Volunteers needed for June 3rd    


Our next BIG fundraiser is taking place on June 3rd in Dunnes Stores in Cornelscourt. This is Dunnes’ largest store and provides us with a great opportunity to raise large funds for the school. We didn’t have enough volunteers at our last bag pack to cover all the tills between 11 a.m. and 7 p.m. with the result that securing a date for this year with Dunnes wasn’t straightforward.  


It’s vital we don’t risk losing this key fundraising opportunity from Dunnes so we are redoubling our efforts to recruit volunteers including past pupils over 14 years of age. So please email us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:PTAGuardianAngels@gmail.com" �PTAGuardianAngels@gmail.com� with your preferred time slot 11a.m.-1pm,1-3pm, 3-5pm, 5-7pm for June 3rd. All volunteers will be entered into a free raffle with a €50 Dunnes Stores voucher & a Jump Zone voucher up for grabs. All money raised from this year’s Bag Pack will be going towards refurbishing the Halla.





Just get in touch: if you have any ideas that you would like to see implemented this year please contact any member of the PTA . Ideas and feedback are always very welcome: our   email is: � HYPERLINK "mailto:PTAGuardianangels@gmail.com" �PTAGuardianangels@gmail.com�         
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Alert All Parents re Active Flag Award: As we mentioned in our March edition, Guardian Angels are keen to win an Active Flag award this year. This award is presented to schools that strive to achieve a physically educated and physically active school community. With Active School week taking place between April 24-28, we will be looking for parents support and involvements by participating in a fun activities on either Thursday and/or Friday mornings between 8.30-9.00 of that week. The children cannot achieve this flag without a parent participation activity!!





Guardian Angels PTA 


Karen McDonagh, Sheila McWilliams, Mary Mason, Valeryana Allemand, Penny Quinn, Tara Byrne, Kevin Armstrong, Kirsty Glenfield, Clelia Radaelli, Johnny Lyons, Linda Kelly & Mayla Navarro








6th Class Confirmation: Congratulations to all 6th class pupils who made their confirmation last week, March 31st. It was a truly beautiful ceremony and the children’s choir were magnificent. Thanks to all our teachers, parents, PTA members , the priests & Guardian’s Angels Church and volunteers who sent in flowers, biscuits, cakes and sandwiches on the day. Great generosity and teamwork from everyone involved! 


Head Lice Prevention: As we know, head lice love to move from head to head, especially for girls with long hair. One of the best ways to prevent your child catching head lice is to tie their hair securely every morning. Please make sure your child is not at risk of head lice by tying up their hair every day. 


Travelling to school safely- Again we would like to thank all of you who are making the effort to walk, scoot, cycle, park 'n' stride to school. And if you need to drive, please use the designated parking bays only.  PLEASE DO NOT PARK ALONG THE BOLLARDS: this is a clearway to help keep traffic moving and children safe. Thank you!    


Lollipop Lady: Can everyone please ensure to use Audrey the lollipop lady and not be crossing before her – it’s very dangerous and also car drivers don't expect people to be on the road so close to a pedestrian crossing.


Mobile Phone Policy: Please note that pupils bringing their mobile phones with them to school must turn off their phone on entering the front gates and not to switch them back on until they are leaving through the schools gates on their way home.     


Pupils not feeling well: Teachers use their judgment in determining whether or not to call a child’s parent(s) if the child is saying they feel unwell. To avoid unnecessary hassle and inconvenience teachers will normally try the basics of offering the child some water or fresh air, etc. before deciding what to do next.    
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Looking for volunteers for Communion on May 6th


We are looking for volunteers on May 6th to help make this year’s Communion Day a special one for our second class pupils. Volunteers are asked to either prepare sandwiches or cakes or help prepare and serve refreshments on the day itself after the formal ceremony. Ms Mann will be co-ordinating closer to the date. If you are available to help on the day please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:PTAGuardianAngels@gmail.com" �PTAGuardianAngels@gmail.com�








